
ADMISSIONS CONSULTATION FOR  
WOODBROOK VALE SCHOOL 

Woodbrook Vale School is seeking your views on the changes proposed below. Our 
consultation will run for six weeks from 30 October 2018 to 10 December 2018. The 
determined admissions arrangements must be published on our website by 15 March 
2019. 

We are required to consult about our arrangements at least every 7 years. 

We believe that this policy meets the needs of our community. 

Information regarding our admissions consultation, including the catchment map, can be 
found on our school website: 
www.wbvs.co.uk  

Hard copies of the documents can be provided upon request to Woodbrook Vale School. 

This policy will operate for school entry in September 2020. It will also apply to all mid-term 
admissions for the school year 2020/2021 and for subsequent years until further notice. 

We are proposing to make minor changes to two elements of the over subscription criteria 
in the policy. These are set out below along with the proposed changes. No other changes 
are proposed to any criteria, definitions or measuring procedures. 

Current Admissions Arrangements:  

3. Children living permanently in the Woodbrook Vale catchment area. The catchment 
area has the same boundaries as the catchment areas of Woodbrook Vale’s feeder 
primary schools:  

 Holywell Primary School  

 Mountfields Lodge Primary School  

 Outwoods Edge Primary School  

 The Beacon Academy  

A map is available at the end of this policy.  

4. Children currently attending a feeder primary school (listed in 3 above) who do not live 
in the catchment area. 

It is proposed to amend the above criteria with the following: 

3. Children living permanently in the Woodbrook Vale catchment area.  

A map is available at the end of this policy.  

4. Children currently attending a feeder primary school who do not live in the catchment 
area. The designated feeder schools are: 

 Holywell Primary School  

 Mountfields Lodge Primary School  

 Outwoods Edge Primary School  

 The Beacon Academy  

We welcome all responses to this proposal either by returning the attached response form 
or by emailing the school directly (pbradshaw@wbvs.co.uk).  

The trustees will then consider all responses before making a final decision.  

This will be published on the school website, along with information about how any 
objections can be lodged with the Office of the School Adjudicator. 

http://www.wbvs.co.uk/
mailto:pbradshaw@wbvs.co.uk

